Late Backup

Mark Walters
2413 Campden Drive
Austin, Texas 78745

August 24, 2010
The Honorable Lee Leffingwell and Austin City Council,

Please consider this letter a formal request to postpone action on Zoning Case # C14-
2010-003 (2500 West William Cannon Drive) from this Thursday, August 26, 2010, until
Thursday, September 23, 2010. There are several long-term residents of the
neighborhood who have been out of town most of the summer and have just returned.
We would like the additional time to speak with them and see if they are interested in
signing a petition to oppose the above-mentioned zoning case. These residents were
part of the negotiations in 1996 that resulted in the site’s current zoning. Moreover,
there are many new residents in the neighborhood who are not aware of the history of
the site and the details of the case. The additional time is necessary to continue to
discuss these details in case they too desire to sign a petition against the requested

zoning change.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

il L

Mark Walters



